
Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

From: Hayden, Steven, EMNRD 
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2009 10:17 AM 
To: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 
Cc: Altomare, Mikal, EMNRD; Perrin, Charlie, EMNRD; Brian Kissick (kissickb@kochind.com); 

jim_lovato@blm.gov; Alan Alexander; Dave Poage (dpoage@energen.com) 
Subject: Case 14295 

David 

On March 31, 2009 NM OCD Aztec hosted a meeting with representatives from: Koch Exploration, ConocoPhillips 
Company, Burlington Resources, Energen Resources, West Largo Corporation and the BLM, Farmington Field Office 
petroleum management team. The applicants presented their proposal for a limited infill pilot test in the Basin Fruitland 
Coal Gas Pool. 

The evidence they presented indicates that there is no interaction between parent and present infill wells and that EUR 
for the pool in this area may be increased by further infill. 

We have no objection to this application. 
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